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A. Surveys 
1. Survey now online. 
2. Also, making survey available for parents to complete during 

Parent/Teacher conferences February 11 and 13. 
3. Will likely present survey results at March Board meeting. 

  
B. UIP 

1. Received status update of the current UIP.   
2. Reviewed available NWEA assessments. 

 
C.  Policy Review Recommendations 

1. Employee Handbook 
• Refers throughout to a “Governing Board.”  Needs to be defined or 

needs to be changed to Board of Directors. 
• If we will have another Vice Principal, needs a place on the org 

chart. 
2. Book Donation Policy 

• No recommendations. 
3. Field Trip Policy 

• No recommendations. 
 

 
 


